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Office de la Consultation Public
550 Metcalfe
Bureau 1414
Montreal, QC
H3A 1X6

Dear Mr. Viau,

1 am writing on behalf of the N.D.G. Senior Citizens' Council to
endorse the proposed CLSC NDG/Montreal West re-location to the
Benn\" Farm site.
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Rob Bull

Graziella Malagoni

Catherine Mann

Jennie Mantha

Fotini Papadopoulou

Many of our members, both volunteers and service-users, have round
thcmsclves in need ofCLSC services from rime to rime. We have
hcard about the difficulties of the present location on many different
occasions. We feel that the proposed change will ailow for a more
centralizcd and accessible site, which will bene fit residents of ail ages.
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Wc look forward to the conclusion of this consultation in the hope
that the CLSC N.D.G./Montreal West will have, at last, a new
location to better serve residents of an ages.

Sincerely,
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Sheri McLeod
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